
 

 

 

 

Questions regarding the Business Ready Workshop facilitator 
procurement 

 
1. Is Business Ready running the workshops / promoting them differently this time around? 

 
Answer: The focus for the workshops will be based on client needs. These may be in-house 
workshops for a small cohort. Where we anticipate greater demand, we will publicise to the wider 
community.  

 
 
2. There is a rise in the need for mental health first aid training / mental wellbeing support for 

organisations. As I have previously put this training proposal forward, would I need to apply 
again with further details? 
 

Answer: This is a completely new workshop facilitator procurement, with a potential extended date 
to 2021. You will need to apply following the current application process which requests different 
information to previous procurements. 


